
Palmyra Monday Morning Dec 21/63 

 

Gentlemen 

 We held a Town meeting in this town on Saturday afternoon & added another $100 to our Town for 

Volunteers and it was thought advisable in order to facilitate the business of recruiting for this town’s quota that 

Americus Morrill & Stephen Hilton Jr be appointed recruiting officers.  We therefore respectfully recommend & 

request that those Gentlemen may be appointed to said office 

 

To the Provost Marshall Office Augusta 

      Sam
l
 Clements 

      L A Robinson 

      Selectmen of Palmyra 

 



 


